
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to
report on the circumstances of the accident involving a fixed-route
taxi in Astrakhan Oblast

 

  

On November 30 of this year, an accident occurred in Astrakhan involving a fixed-route taxi and a
fire truck, resulting in 1 person death, and 11 people injured.

The Chairman of the IC of Russia instructed Mr.Smirnov V.G., Acting Head of the Investigative
Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for Astrakhan Oblast, to submit a report on the
circumstances of the accident.
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